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 SATURDAY, MARCH 14, 8 PM 

THE WTBE RADIO 

THEATER PLAYERS 

PROUDLY PRESENT 

Join us at Temple Beth Emeth of Mt. Sinai  
for a timeless evening of adult Purim fun  



MILITARY 
BRIDGE 
is not about the 
military or bridges.  
It’s a fun easy-to-learn 
card game played by 
teams of adults . And it’s 
coming back to Temple 
Beth Emeth.  
7 PM SATURDAY, APRIL 25 
For more information, write 
to Rick Grossman at  
rmgrossman1@aol.com  
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Let my people go  
to three seders 

THE CHOCOLATE SEDER 
2 PM SUNDAY, MARCH 22 

Daled, Hay, Confirmation and Havurah 

students and guests  come together to 

retell the Passover story with just one 

twist — everything will be chocolate! RSVP 

by March 15 to Harriet Willing at 631-928

-4103 or hekw26@yahoo.com. 

 

SCHOOL MODEL SEDER 
4:30 PM TUESDAY, MARCH 31 

A Hebrew school tradition brings together 

students, parents, teachers, the rabbi and 

cantor for a Passover dry run. Parent 

volunteers are needed. 

 

COMMUNITY SEDER 
6:30 PM THURSDAY, APRIL 9 

Join Cantor Wharton for our annual 

second night congregational seder. To 

RSVP, email lisa.ann.wharton@gmail.com 

or call 631-928-4103 today. 

 

mailto:rmgrossman1@aol.com
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IMPROVING TEMPLE SECURITY 

Like religious institutions across the 
country, Temple Beth Emeth regularly 
reviews security policies and procedures, 
consults with experts and takes steps to 
enhance the security of our congregation, 
clergy and sacred religious articles while 
preserving the spirit and sanctity of our 
amazing institution.     

One policy many religious (and educa-
tional) institutions have implemented, 
which Temple Beth Emeth has now adopt-
ed as well, is keeping outside entrances 
to our sanctuary locked at all times.   

Teachers and clergy will continue to be 
at the doors welcoming students into the 
building for religious school, and a greeter 
will be at the door welcoming congre-
gants to Friday night services.   

Thank you in advance for supporting 
and adhering to this policy change.  

Temple Beth Emeth’s Governing Board  

NEED A PRINTER? Our newsletter is printed by Nick Sachs of 

the Toledo Group at no charge. 
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7:30 PM 
MAY 15 

Featuring 
Gathering 
Time 


